Dy L-C OJIOLH;J_.] A gD ITTe ll,b)

Milly Southworth

From: Debbie Tresidder <Debbie Tresidder@cornwall.gov.uk>
Sent: 22 March 2021 19:25
Subject: Community Governance Review changes — planning application consultations

Information Classification: CONTROLLED
Dear Local Council

Notice to local councils affected by the Community Governance Review changes — planning application
consultations

With reference to the above changes which are expected to be in place by 1% April, we wanted to clarify
our consultation arrangements for planning applications.

If there are no changes to your existing parish council then you will continue to be consulted on planning
applications as normal.

If there are changes to your parish area then we will continue to consult the existing local council for the
parish area on all applications prior to 15 April. For all applications registered after 1% April we will consult
the new local council for the parish area. In order to be aware of any ongoing applications for the
transitional period, it is recommended that all local councils who will be affected by the changes should
register the ‘never miss a planning application’ at Online planning register - Cornwall Council to capture any
new parish areas coming under your local council. If you wish to make comments on an application which
was registered prior to 1% April and is within a parish that wili be coming under your local councif once the
changes take place, please do contact the case officer to register your comments.

Specific arrangements have been agreed with the respective Cornwall Councillors for the 5 existing local
councils who will technically form new locat councils (Tregony, Cuby, St Teath {with Delabole), St Buryan
and Paul} and separate communications will be sent to those parish councils to clarify those arrangements.

Kind regards,

Debbie Tresidder

Group Leader - Business Support

Planning and Enterprise Service

Please note I am not available on Fridays

Cornwall Council, Dolcoath Avenue, Camborne TR14 8SX
Tel: 01209 614272

Internal: 464272

debbie.tresidder@cornwall.gov.uk

www.cornwall.gov.uk

Please let us know if you need any particular assistance from us, such as facilities to help
with mobility, vision or hearing, or information in a different format.
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